
 

 

 

 

 

 

Rome, October 2016 

 

 

 

 

Information on the Research Programme at UNIDROIT for 2017: 

call for applications by 28 October 2016 

 

 

Dear Madam, Dear Sir, 

 

I have the honour to refer to the attached pamphlet regarding Research Opportunities 

Focusing on Uniform Private Law (international business law, private international law) at the 

UNIDROIT Library, in Rome (Italy). 

 

This Programme, for which UNIDROIT is currently seeking applications, is open to legal scholars, 

whatever their country of origin, who are able to provide their own funding or that of their 

institution of origin for their stay in Rome. 

 

There is also a Scholarship Programme to which institutional or private donors contribute in 

order to encourage the participation of candidates primarily from developing countries and 

from countries in economic transition. Further information about such scholarship opportunities 

(and the Application Form for Scholarships), may also be accessed on the UNIDROIT website at:  

 

http://www.unidroit.org/scholarships-and-internships#research 

 

Applications for scholarships tenable during 2017 may be sent to the UNIDROIT Secretariat 

(contact and information): 

 

Ms Laura Tikanvaara : l.tikanvaara@unidroit.org  by 28 October 2016. 

 

I would be grateful if you could bring this information to the notice of potentially interested 

persons or institutions (in particular: professors and post-graduate students on law faculties as 

well as civil servants involved in private law reform), and UNIDROIT would welcome applications 

from any eligible candidates you might wish to recommend. 

 

I remain, 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

José Angelo Estrella Faria 

Secretary General UNIDROIT 
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